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'The Weather of the 1979 Fastnet Yacht Race'

THE photograph below was contributed by a former member who thought that this
University of Dundee Satellite Tracking Station record would provide an interesting
supplement to the paper by Watts (Vol. 43, p. 3 J3). The photograph illustrates the state
of the weather at 1425 GMT on 22 July 1979.

(Photograph supplied by the University of Dundee's Department of Applied Physics and
Electronic and Manufacturing Engineering, following the initial suggestion by
J. H. Woodward).
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